
From: Simon, Timothy A. 
Sent: 4/6/2012 8:54:53 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: 

Thank you! 

Timothy Alan Simon 
Commissioner California Public Utilities Commission 
Chairman, NARUC Committee on Gas 

On Apr 6, 2012, at 8:42 AM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@,pge.com> wrote: 

Nick Bijur • 
Peter Corip 

We will reschedule for Boulevard with Tony for the 23rd. Let me confirm. 

Redacted 

RE: 

Redacted 

SB GT&S 0215505 


